
 
 
 

PRT to Operate Regular Service on Veterans Day; Administrative Offices Closed 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 8, 2023) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit will 
operate under regular weekday service in observance of the Veterans Day holiday 
on Friday, November 10, 2023. 
 
PRT’s administrative offices and the Downtown Service Center will be closed. 
Customer Service representatives will be available during regular weekday hours, 
6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
On Saturday, November 11, PRT will be providing normal scheduled Saturday 
service, though from approximately 10 a.m. to about 2 p.m., many downtown 
routes will be detoured during the city’s 104th Annual Veterans’ Day Parade. 
 
For a full listing of the various detours, visit https://www.rideprt.org/Detours/. 
 
Customers with questions about any PRT services are encouraged to contact 
Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or live 
chat at www.rideprt.org. 
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